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Notice of Inner Packaging Box Change 
 

Asahi Kasei Microdevices Corporation (AKM) notifies the change of Packaging box 

specification of the below product. We would appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation for the change. 

 

Items  AK09918C 

Detail Please see below. 

Reason In order to secure the further stabilization of the reel in the box when 

transporting. 

Schedule After August 2020 and as soon as the stock of the product with the current 

box ends. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Naoyuki Kurita 

Vice President, Sales 

Asahi Kasei Microdevices Corporation 

1-1-2 Yuraku-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0006, Japan 

Phone +81-(0)3-6699-3943 Fax +81-(0)3-6699-3935 

Web inquiry:http://www.akm.com/akm/jp/support/inquires/ 


